Forwarded message
From: Sheryl Ely <SEly@knoxvilletn,gov>
Date: Fri, Jun 28, 2019 at 4:09 PM
Subject: Park Zoning

To: Amy Brooks <am y.brooks@knoxplanning.org>

Amy

| check the proposed zoning and the existing zoning on our parks. It appears we may need to do some
rezonings for several properties. Please take a look at the spreadsheet to give me your thoughts.



